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Verkalydsfélag Vestfirdinga

Dear Union Member of Verkalydsfélag Vestfirdinga

The Negotiating Committee of Verk Vest emphasizes that your voice, as a Member of Verk Vest, is
heard. Your opinion is very important for the Union when renewing Verk Vest’s Collective Bargaining.

In the end of May you received a Survey for 2018 Verk Vest's Collective Bargaining. This survey was
made so your opinion is heard at the bargaining table, that is most important for our Negotiating

Committee.

Unfortunately only 34,5% of our members have answered the survey, therefore the survey is unfit as
a measuring tool to measure our members emphasizes.

Again we are asking our members to give us their time to answer the survey, answering the survey

will take less than 5 minutes.

With this letter we also want to thank those who already have participated by sending us their
opinions. Your voice and your opinion are very important to the Union.

The Negotiating Committee of Verk Vest calls out to you to show solidarity, and fight with us for a
better Collective Bargaining.
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